
 
Welcome to First 

Grade! 

Dear Amazing First Grader, 
My name is Ms. Walmsley and I am so excited to be your teacher this year! My 

favorite part about school is meeting my new students and hearing about some of 

their favorite things. My favorite thing to do is read on the beach! I also love 

watching the Philadelphia Eagles with my family. My cat Holly is an Eagles fan 

too.      

We are going to learn so much in first grade. We will add and subtract numbers, 

read fun stories, and even learn about what school was like 100 years ago!  

Along the way, we will get to play fun games too. My favorite game is called Heads 

Up, Seven Up. 

This year is very special for a lot of reasons! You will get to each lunch in the 

cafeteria and have recess with your classmates outside on the first-grade 

playground! This year is going to be great! 
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From Your Excited First Grade Teacher,  

Ms. Walmsley 


